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Lane Remains Closed on U.S 36 Bridge in Doniphan Co
(KNZA)--The westbound left lane on the U.S 36 bridge over 165th Street one mile east of Wathena
in Doniphan County remains closed for emergency repair work.

The bridge was closed as 11 o’clock the morning of August 5th for work needed under the bridge
approach pavement.

This week, KDOT maintenance crews will complete repairs by placing a “flowable fill” mix under
the bridge approach pavement. Once in place, the fill will then need to cure for about one week

before traffic can be placed back on the roadway pavement.

KDOT says the project work is scheduled to be completed and the lane reopened to traffic by next
Friday, September 12, weather permitting.

The westbound U.S. 36 right lane over the bridge will remain open to traffic. Drivers should expect
little to no delays.
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